
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 20, 1978 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers James Singer 

J. V. Stone 
Jeffrey Siler 
Leonard Stubbs 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Joseph Minner 

Mr. Kenning reviewed Dayton Power and Light Company's request for an 
easement for the installation of electric di stribution lines at the west 
property line of Archer Park, said easement to be 40 feet in length and 
10 feet wide. Legislation for the granting of the easement is on the 
Council Meeting agenda to follow. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the proposed Agreement between the City of 
Centerville and the Board of County Commissioners of Montgomery County for 
Housing and Co111Tiunity Development Funds for the year 1979. It is the same 
as the Agreement for 1978. 

Council concurred that no Work Session Meeting be held Monday, 
November 27, 1978 to afford those interested the opportunity to attend the 
Meeting scheduled before the Centerville City School Board concerning the 
stadium and parking at the new High School, to begin at 7:30 P.M. at the 
Magsig School on Monday, November 27. 

Mayor 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


